
The Greenfield Library Board met on Tuesday April 6, 2021 at 5:30 via Zoom, due to Covid risks. 
 
Present were Librarian Anna Shilling and board members Marilyn Nickel, Julie Derby, Pam 
Kincaide, Paul Nelson, John Clark and Kevin Nelson. 
 
The meeting was called to order. 
 
Minutes: John moved with a second by Kevin to approve the minutes with the addition of Julie 
Derby's name as present. The board voted approval. 
 
Bills: Julie move with a second by Lois to approve the bills, the board voted approval.  
 
Committee Reports: none 
 
Librarian's Report:  
 
974 checkouts    292 orders   214 door count 
 
7 magazines    8 computer usage  7 puzzles 
 
117 items added   1008 items deleted   294 copies 

(missing inventory) 
 

13 new patrons   
 
2 events: 
115 STEM bags 83 Grab Bags 

 
 
Old Business: New IT is set up. CCI is gone, they billed us to shut down.  
 
Coffee time is going well. The largest group has been 8 people. They bring their own cups and 
do the sanitizing. 
 
Opening is going well after 2 days.  
 
Grab bags have been ordered for summer thanks to Howe Grant and Empowering Adair County 
Foundation.  
 
New Business : No word on STEM Grants. 
 
May need summer help.  
 
Storytime may be held in the park this summer 



 
93 kids signed up for the last grab bag, each family received an Easter book. 
 
Board Elections: President-Marilyn, Vice President-Julie, Secretary-Pam. 
 
Next meeting will be held May 4th via Zoom. 
 
Marilyn moved with a second by John to adjourn the meeting. 
 


